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Friday 25th October 2019 
New Winter Menu – Week 1 

School Clubs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Even though we have had a really enjoyable half term, we are also pleased that the half term break is here. The children have 
worked so hard and it has been lovely to see the progress they have made in their books but also in PE, art and music. We have 
also noticed how the children have been thinking about our TERRIFIC values in the way that many help others, say kind words 
and persevere with challenges.  
School Council helped us to design the new winter menus which will begin after half term. They will be sent by Parentmail today 
and will be on our website. Please let us know if you would like a paper copy. 
 
Staffing 
We had to say goodbye today to Aileen Gudgeon, one of our Midday assistants who is starting a new job on Monday. We wish 
her well and would like to thank her for all her help and kindness. This week we had a visit from Mr Meade who stayed with us 
for the whole day. It was really good to see him and we look forward to his next visit. We are also pleased to announce that Laura 
(Midday assistant) had her baby boy, Avery on Monday and they will hopefully be home tomorrow. 
 
Sponsored Run 
Each class has now completed their sponsored run and your children should be able to tell you how many laps they completed. 
Thank you for any money that has come into school already.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Lucy was presented with certificates for swimming 100m and 200m. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Lucy, Sophia, Archie, Siena, Harriet, Laura, 
Harry, Mitchell, Joshua, Tyler, Patrick, Freya and Emily. Freya was presented with a Silver Mathletics award. This week’s Super 
Spellzone Spellers are Mitchell, Alfie, Siena, Freddie, Issy, Jena, Rachael, Thea, Sonny, Daisy, Ryan, Harry T, Tilda, Izzy, 
Harriet, Harry N, Tate, Daisy, Lola, Sam, Patrick, Molly, Sophia, Laura, Josie, Amy, Lilly, Katie, Lily Mae, Finley, Tyler and Poppy. 
Francesca, Tate, Katie, Jack, Jessica and Harriet were awarded their Bronze Building Learning Power award. Pablo and 
Jessica were presented a certificate for completing Phase 2 Letters and Sounds and Amy, Francesca and Rachael were 
presented with their Pen Licence.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Mr Downey thanked Sam for solving a maths problem which he couldn’t solve!; Elsie’s Mum and 
Dad thanked Thea for looking after her so well at lunchtime; Oskar thanked Ryan and Sam for helping him out of the swimming 
pool; Freddie thanked Ryan for letting him play on the float in swimming; Katie thanked Molly and Jena for being nice to her; 
Pablo and his family thanked Miss Johnson and Mrs Hadley for organising the Valencian day celebration in class; They also 
thanked Patrick for helping Pablo when he was upset; Tilda thanked Max for being lovely and playing with her; Mr Downey 
thanked Poppy for her amazing skills in netball; Mrs Shoults was amazed by Rachael, Thea, Sonny and Tilda’s stories and Patrick 
thanked Ruby for sharing her gloves with him and holding his hand when he was sad.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who we would like to thank for always demonstrating our TERRIFIC values. 
Copeland: Max always demonstrates his TERRIFIC values especially being kind and compassionate to his friends. 
Durrington: Poppy is an independent student who always tries her best. 
Fitzwalter: Isabella always thinks about our TERRIFIC values, in particular in the way she perseveres with a task. 
Quickbury: Harriet is an absolute delight to have in class and is a TERRIFIC model to everyone. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Issy for always being kind, helping others and for always trying her best in all that she does. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
New winter menus 
Flu Vaccination – Electronic Consent Form 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the Birthday song to Ruby who will be 8 years old tomorrow and Pablo (5), Laura (7), Danielle (7), Kayla 
(6), Emily (10) and Harriet (10) will all be celebrating their birthdays in the coming weeks.  
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Diary Dates 
Tuesday 5th November: Individual photographs for children and staff 
Friday 15th November: Children in Need (School uniform worn with spotty socks or accessories) 
Monday 2nd December: Christmas jumper day (bring items for the Christmas Fair) 
Wednesday 4th December: Whole school panto visit to Harlow Playhouse 
Sunday 8th December: PTFA Christmas disco and Fair 3-5pm 
Wednesday 11th December: Nativity concerts in church 9:30 
    Nativity concert in school 2:00pm  

Christmas dinner 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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